
Potential questions to donor families: 

 

1. How do you feel about your loved one’s choice to donate their body? 

 

 

2. Did you have any disagreements with your loved one about their decision to donate? 

 

 

3. How did the donation change your grieving process? 

 

 

4. How and at what point in their life did your loved one decide to donate their body? 

 

 

5. What type of memorial service did you have?  Were you able to have your loved one’s body there?  

 

 

6. What did you/do you plan on doing with the body after dissection?   

 

 

7. Did seeing the donation process make you more or less likely to donate your own body? 

 

 

8. Are there any changes you would like to see in the donation process? 

 

 

9. Is there anything that you would want the medical students to know? 

 

 

10. Would you have been interested in attending the end-of-anatomy, student-run ceremony where 

students express appreciation to the cadavers? 

 

 

 

 

11. Do you have any worries or concerns about what happens to donors during dissection that you would 

like to share with us? 

 

 


